
 
ROCKWELL DINES OUT! 

 
Monday, September 19 

5:00-9:00pm 
 
 
 

Since 1993, Frankie’s has been 
a fixture in Redmond for many 
families, with its delicious food, 
friendly service, and cozy 
atmosphere. This local favorite 
will be closing its doors  
October 15, and Rockwell 
would like to give them a 
proper, heartfelt sendoff with our  
Dines Out night. Let’s fill the place with smiling  
Rockwell faces, as we feast one last time on homemade pizza and pasta! 
 
Frankie’s has always been a strong supporter of Norman Rockwell, and 
this evening will be no different, with 20% of tonight’s proceeds being 
donated to our PTA. 
 
See you there! 
 
FrankiesRedmond.com  
16630 Redmond Way 
425-883-8407 
 
 

 
 

Norman Rockwell PTA 
Dines Out Fundraiser 
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